
 

 

 

 

August 29, 2024 

 

Dear Mason Families: 

Welcome to 2024-2025 school year!  
 
My name is Nadine Poindexter, and I am the Family Support Specialist 
assigned to Mason School of Academic and Cultural Literacy. I am excited to 
begin this school year by sharing ideas and expanding parent engagement in 
our school community. I have been a member of Mason’s staff over 20 years, 
assisting in classroom instruction, facilitating parent group and coordinate 
community outreach services.  
 
My goal this year is to expand opportunities for our community partners, 
tutors, and congregational groups to help our scholars and their families 
achieve their academic goals. We will offer activities and programming to 
encourage families to practice skills taught in their scholar’s class while at 
home. 
I would like to encourage you to reach out to me to discover the many 
opportunities to get involved in our school community. Please contact me if 
you have any questions, suggestions or concerns at school, 314-645-1201 or 
email: Nadine.poindexter@slps.org. 
 
Thank you for choosing Mason for your scholar’s academic center. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nadine C. Poindexter 
Mason School of Academic and Cultural Literacy 
Family Support Specialist 
(314)645-1201, Ext 39120 

mailto:Nadine.poindexter@slps.org


 
“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child’s success is the positive 
involvement of parents.”                                  Jane D. Hull 


